
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

CDC NSW Pty Ltd 
ABN 92 054 096 892 

Telephone 02 8889 7080 
Address 29 Foundry Rd, Seven Hills NSW 2147 

Email planning.feedback@cdcbus.com.au 

                   Date 27 May 2024 

 

 

Dear  Resident/Business Operator,  
 

 

Proposed Bus Stop – 31 & 14 Central Ave Thornleigh 
 
I am writing to you regarding a proposal to install 2 bus stop  6.30am-8pm, Mon-
Sat only in each direction. 
In response to the ongoing requests by residents, we are currently planning for new 
Bus Stop outside 31 & 14 Central Ave Thornleigh. This bus stops will cater 
employees to and from their place of employment. .  
 
 
No loss of parking 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



  

3 cars spot loss 

 

 
 
Resident wishing to provide feedback concerning this proposal should address 
their feedback to planning.feedback@cdcbus.com.au by Monday, 10th June 
2024, after which time CDC NSW will present its final proposal to the Council. If 
you would like to provide feedback, or would like more information, please contact 
CDC NSW. 
  
 
 Regards, 

                   Micheal Perrone 
                   Planning manager 

 


